

8th Grade Placement Testing is November 3rd or 11th, 2017 8:00am-11:30am

- Testing dates are reserved by choosing your preferred date on the application.
- Students need an application on file and fee submitted to take the placement test.
- Students arrive to CMH at the InPro Gym (at approximately 7:45am for check-in).
- Students do not need to bring a calculator to the test. Only #2 pencils are needed for testing.

For any questions contact Paige Siehr in Admissions at (262)542-7101 ext: 553 or email psiehr@catholicmemorial.net